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Dear Applicant 
 
Thank you for your interest in the position of Headteacher at The John Harrox Primary 
School. Within the Recruitment pack we hope to give you a flavour of the school and an 
indication of the qualities the governing body are looking for in appointing a new 
Headteacher. We hope that you will be encouraged to apply.  
 
Our current Headteacher is retiring after 13 successful years at the school. We are now 
looking to find the ideal person who will continue to lead the school towards great 
achievements. The governors are seeking to appoint a candidate who is keen to sustain the 
exceptional work of our established staff and one who can uphold the principles that 
underlie our 5Cs' ethos. 
 
The ethos of The John Harrox Primary School is very important to all members of our school 
community. The successful candidate will demonstrate the ability to embody those school 
values. 
 
The successful applicant can be assured of the support of the existing dedicated staff team, 
for whom, every child matters and they are paramount to the work which goes on in the 
school.  
 
Visits to the school are strongly encouraged and applicants should contact the school  
to arrange a mutually convenient time. Details about this are on the last page of the 
Recruitment Pack.  
 
On behalf of the Governing Body, thank you again once again for your interest and I look 
forward to receiving your application. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Rebecca Edgeley  
Chair of Governors 
          

 


